
REPORT ON ONLINE NATIONAL FDP ON  IMPRESSIVE SOCIAL 

ETIQUETTE (04.11.2022) 

Department of English of Indian Institute of Management and Commerce (IIMC),Hyderabad 

organized a National Level Online Faculty Development Programme on “ Impressive Social 

Etiquette ( Manners Matters)” on 4
th

 November 2022.  The programme was conducted 

through online mode via Google Meet and the timings for the programme were 2 PM to 4 

PM. 

Dr. Ashalatha Reddy, Former Prncipal of Sree Vidyanikehtan Degree College, Tirupati 

was the resource person for  this FDP. 

The FDP is open  to all the Faculty members and Research scholars all over India and the 

programme is free of cost.  

Objective of FDP: 

To enhance self-esteem through sensitizing about proper behaviour, socially and 

professionally in the informal and formal circumstances. 

Expected Outcome: 

Etiquette gives the confidence to deal with different situations in life , as a part of life skills 

and eliminates discourteous behaviour. 

Total of 2,190 participants have registered for the programme across India from various 

disciplines of subjects.  

The FDP was a grand success and the resource person has shared various aspects of being 

professional and following social etiquette practices in the personal and professional life. She 

has demonstrated various real life examples for this purpose and gave a clear view and 

understanding. There was overwhelming response and feed back from the participants  about 

the session.  

The FDP Committee is thankful to the Principal and Management of IIMC for continuous 

encouragement and support for all the days of event. They extend their gratitude to the 

resource person Dr Ashalatha Reddy , Participants of the programme, Faculty of IIMC for 

their support and technical team for the excellent technical coordination and arrangement 

during the session. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


